## **UG-240293**



Received Records Management May 1, 2024

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 www.cngc.com

May 01, 2024

Jeff Killip
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WAC 480-90-268 Essential Utilities Services Contracts Report

Dear Director Killip:

Enclosed is Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's ("Cascade") Essential Utilities Services Contracts Report for the 12 months ending December 31, 2023. This information is being supplied in compliance with WAC 480-90-268.

The information provided consists of essential contracts between Cascade and its outside vendors above the 1.5% of total sales threshold and other associated information regarding the contracts as required by the WAC rule.

If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (208) 377-6015.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lori A. Blattner

Lori A. Blattner
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166
Lori.blattner@intgas.com

Attachment:

NEW-CNGC-2023-Essential-Utilities-Services-Contract-Rpt-05-01-24